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Omaha Public Power District
ATTN: R. L. Andrews, Division Manager-

Nuclear Production
1623 Harney Street
Omaha, Nebraska 68102

Gentlemen:

This letter is to acknowledge your response (LIC-84-350), dated October 15,
1984, regarding corrective actions you are taking to upgrade the training
programs for the Fort Calhoun Station (FCS).

As expressed in our examination report, dated August 8, 1984, we will continue
to evaluate FCS operator training and requalification programs during future
examinations administered at FCS.

Please keep us informed of your progress in this matter. Should you have-any
questions concerning this letter, please contact Mr. Ralph Cooley, Chief,
Operator Licensing Section, at (817)860-8147.

Sincerely,

"Odginal Signed By:
D..R.HUNTEfF -

D. R. Hunter, Chief''' >

.

Reactor Project Branch 2

W. G. Gates, Manager
,

Fort Calhoun Station
P. O. Box 399 ,

Fort Calhoun,-Nebraska 68023

Harry H. Voigt, Esq.
LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20036
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